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Message from the Headteacher:   

It has been wonderful to welcome the children back this week 

and we have managed to put a lot into a short space of time! 

This week, all of our children took part in Anti-Bullying 

workshops with OpenView Education. The children listened 

well and enjoyed the workshops. However, they all realised 

the important messages that were delivered. We thank Mrs 

Khan for organising this event! 

 

Anthony Browne have also enjoyed with working with Mark 

Storor, an artist who is very familiar with Jaywick and has 

previously created a mosaic-covered caravan that he filled 

with cake and parked on the seafront. We can’t wait to see 

what the outcome will be with our children! 

 

Please can I remind all children and parents that school 

uniform is compulsory. Children should not be coming in with 

hoodies from home. It is also important that children bring a 

water bottle into school and not squash or fizzy drinks. We 

are still having to swap over some of these things. It is 

important that the children come to school ready to learn. 

Children are also provided with breakfast at school and they 

do not need to have sweets, crisps or chocolate before 

coming in. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support and I hope you have a 

lovely weekend. 

 

Miss Debbie Conroy 

 

 

Well done to Dolphin 

House for winning the 

House Point Trophy last 

term! As a reward, any 

child in Dolphin House 

may come in wearing non-

uniform on Friday 29th 

April. 

 

 

Attendance  

 

 

Julia Donaldson 98.2% 

Judith Kerr 83% 

Oliver Jeffers 90.2% 

Roald Dahl 92% 

Enid Blyton 93% 

Michael Morpurgo 90.3% 

Jeff Kinney 92% 

Anthony Browne 80.6% 

 

Please can I remind all parents and visitors 

to speak to staff respectfully. Our full Parent 

and Visitor Code of Conduct can be found 

on the school website. 
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